Switzer, Donna

#2

From:

karen vogtmann <kvogtmann@me.com>

Sent: To:

Tuesday, November 1, 2022 1:54 PM supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org

Subject:

Bella Terra 7 story coat factory structure And Brindle Development

Dear Huntington Beach City Council,

My husband and I just recently heard about these proposed developments. We would like to know much more before you take a vote. We would like the opportunity to hear the proposal and we would like to hear what our community thinks. We live near Bella Terra and already notice the impact on the infrastructure in our area. Energy, water, traffic, parking. We have been citizens of Huntington Beach since 1966, please let us hear and discuss the proposals.

Thank you, Karen Vogtmann Sent from my iPad

Switzer, Donna

From:

Levin, Shannon

Sent:

Tuesday, November 1, 2022 1:58 PM

To:

agendaalerts@surfcity-hb.org

Subject:

FW: Opposition to Bella Terra seven story and Brindle high density

----Original Message----

From: Dennis Pappas <ndoceanpappas@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 1:56 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Opposition to Bella Terra seven story and Brindle high density

Dear City Council Members,

Please delay any approval voting of the Bella Terra seven story and Brindle project. We already have traffic issues at Bella Terra and enough housing in this property and another at Gothard & Edinger.

Our current infrastructure has water shortages and blackouts Common sense dictates not to move forward at this time. This is not good for the look of our beach community or for the citizens you represent.

Thank You

Sent from my iPhone

Switzer, Donna

From:

Levin, Shannon

Sent:

Tuesday, November 1, 2022 2:02 PM

To:

agendaalerts@surfcity-hb.org

Subject:

FW: Bella Terra- Vote No to more congestion

----Original Message----

From: Carrie Wood <mscarriewood@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 2:01 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org> Subject: Bella Terra- Vote No to more congestion

Dear Huntington Beach City Council,

Please consider delaying the vote on these two developments; <u>Bella Terra 7 Story</u>-Burlington Coat Factory and the Brindle Property. We have not had enough public input nor do we have the infrastructure to support these builds. This space can be used to better serve the Huntington Beach community.

Respectfully,

Thank you,

David and Carrie Wood